
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

February 27, 2024 
 
 
 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
 
RE:   Market Based Demand Response Program (MBDR) Tariff Correction   
 
Dear Madam Secretary, 
 
Enclosed, please find Evergy Missouri Metro’s revised MBDR tariff sheet 26. We are filing this 
revision because the agreed-upon wording from the 2022 Evergy Rate Case ER-2022-0129, 
specifically the 9-6-2022 Stipulation and Agreement, was inadvertently omitted. 
 
Should you require any further information, please feel free to contact me directly at 
shelley.terhune@evergy.com. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Best regards, 

 

Shelley 

 

Shelley Terhune 
Regulatory Analyst 
Evergy 
shelley.terhune@evergy.com 
O: 816-652-1070 
 
Evergy.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


